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18th January 2024 

Our ref: RB/058/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Wembley Trip – National Justice Museum 

On Monday 11th March 2024, Wembley class will be going to the National Justice Museum in Nottingham. 

We will be participating in an award-winning anti-knife crime prevention workshop specifically aimed at young 

people who are unlikely to have considered carrying a knife. The Choices and Consequences Workshop work in 

partnership with the Ben Kinsella Trust and Nottinghamshire Police, to encourage positive behaviours and 

attitudes against carrying knives. It measures the ground-breaking prevention approach to combatting knife 

crime.  

The workshop tells the story of Ben Kinsella, who was tragically killed in 2008 aged 16 and is a vehicle to 

encourage young people to think about the consequences of carrying a knife and the choices they can make to 

avoid becoming impacted by violence. Through candid videos, local families who have lost loved ones to knife 

crime open up about the reality of knife crime closer to home to prevent other families from experiencing the 

same ordeal. 

Themes covered through the workshop: 

The dangers of carrying a knife 
The consequences of carrying and associating with those carrying knives 
The law and how it applies to knife crime cases 
The reality of prison life 
Making positive choices to stay safe 
Making safe decisions when it comes to good friends. 
 
Pupils will arrive at school as usual, and we will return to school in time for normal transport home. School 

uniform is to be worn. 

Please could you provide a packed lunch and refreshments for your child. If your child is entitled to a free school 

meal, please let us know if you would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch. 
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Due to generous funding, Choices and Consequences is free for school groups.  

Please complete the slip and return to school before Monday 4th March 2024.  

If you have any questions, please contact me via your child’s planner. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Butterworth 

Wembley Teacher  

Please return to Mr Butterworth 

I do/do not give permission for my child ______________________________________________________ to 

take part in the Wembley Trip to the National Justice Museum on Monday 11th March 2024. 

My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like a packed lunch provided by the school kitchen yes/no 

Signed______________________________________________________________ Date__________________ 
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